
 

Going on a Bear Hunt! 
In our key text the children have been 

looking at the wonderful vocabulary 

used to create the different sounds. 

 
I wonder if they could tell you what the 

sounds are for: 

• The long wavy grass 

• The deep cold river 

• The thick oozy mud 

• The swirling whirling snowstorm 

• The deep dark forest 

• The narrow gloomy cave 

 

Mathematics. 

We have been looking at the 2D shape – triangle. 

We have learnt that it has three straight sides. 

The children went on a shape hunt in the 

classroom looking for triangles. 

 
 

When they are out and about see if they can 

spot any triangles. 

Different Bears 
This week we have continued to look different 

types of bears.  We have focused on polar bears, 

brown bears and pandas.  We watched some video 

clips on them and have found out where they live 

and what they like to eat.  We looked at some 

bamboo and decided that we would not like to be 

like a panda and eat it all day long! 

 
 

Letters and Sounds. 
This week we have looked at the 

phoneme. 

 
 

g for glasses, grapes, goat and girl 

On Bertha’s Bus we met a goose, 

gorilla and goat at the zoo! 

 

We have been blending the words  

• Gate 

• Goose 

• Girl 

• Goat 

 
26th January 2024 

 

Just a reminder: 

Parents Evening - Tuesday 30t & Wednesday 31st  

                     January. 

The time of your appointment will be exactly the same as 

the one that you previously booked. 

 

Attendance 

It is really important that your child attends Pre-School 

on time as this is a government funded place that requires 

each child to have an expected attendance of 80%+.  


